
 

Drivers Education Classes Offered at Burwell High School 

Drivers Education Classes will be offered by the Nebraska Safety Center from the 
University of Nebraska at Kearney for Sargent, Burwell, and Loup County students.  
The classroom work will be held from July 8th through the 12th.  Class time will run 
from 8:30 a.m.- 2:00 p.m. and will be held at Burwell Jr. Sr. High School Library.  The 
range and simulation will be held in Kearney at the Nebraska Safety Center on July 11th 
from 9:00 to 6:00. Parents will be responsible to get their students to Kearney for the 
range and simulation.  On-street driving will be scheduled at an arranged time be-
tween the students and the instructors.  The fee of the course is $295.00 and is to be 
paid directly to the University of Nebraska at Kearney.  Classes are limited to a maxi-
mum of 24 students.  Registration forms are available at the High School Office.   

  

Graduation 

 Senior Graduation Ceremonies will take place at 2:30 on Sunday, May 5, 2013.  
Congratulations to all the seniors and their families!!  Seniors have chosen the follow-
ing Class Motto, Class Flower, Class Colors, and Class Song: 

Class Motto:  "Go for it now.  The future is promised to no one." 
Wayne Dyer 

 Class Flower:  Rainbow Rose 

 Class Colors:  Rainbow 

 Class Song: "Tattoos on this Town" – Jason Aldean 

 

SPRING CONCERT DATE CHANGE 

The  Spring Concert has been changed and will be Thursday April 11th at 7:00 . 

 

YEARBOOK ORDERS 

Orders are being taken for the 2013 yearbook. You may place your order online, by 
phone, or mail. To order online, visit the website: jostensyearbooks.com. To order by 
phone, call 1-866-282-1516. To order by mail, return the form you received in the mail 
from Jostens. All orders must be placed by May 1. If you have any questions, please 
contact Mrs. Critel.  

http://jostensyearbooks.com/
tel:1-866-282-1516


 

Middle School Quiz Bowl Team has a great season  

 Burwell Jr.Sr. High School's Jr. High Quiz Bowl team finished with a 

winning season.  Team members Tressa Reiner, Devin Watts, Sarah Reeve, 

Gavyn Schott, Molly Mares, Ryan Dawe, Cayden Owens, and Logan Simp-

son brought home the Goldenrod Conference 1st place trophy.  With 4 

members missing (due to the Lincoln blizzard!), Tressa, Sarah, Gavyn, and 

Ryan competed well at the ESU Middle School Quiz Bowl, defeating 3 

teams.  They were eliminated one round before the finals.  Mrs. Susan 

Goochey has been their coach this season. "I really enjoyed working with 

the team this year.  After an absence of 5 years from coaching Quiz Bowl, it 

Host an Exchange Student 

 Invite the World home by SHARING your heart and home with a 

student from overseas! 

 High school students from over 30 countries are eagerly awaiting 

to hear who their host family will be.  

 SHARE will give you a $100 American Express gift card for refer-

ring a new host family for the 2013-2014 academic year.  For more in-

formation, contact Barb Markowski (308)730-1504 

 


